
 

 
 

 

Sir EK held its Open Day cum Learning Celebration Day on the 15 and 16 March 2019. 

The occasion is unique to our school, as it recognizes and awards outstanding students 

in fields of academic, cultural and extra-curricular activities. In the opening, we had 

the dragon and Lion dance performances, Nepalese and Punjabi dance performances 

which showcased the multicultural diversity of our school. Attendees then had the 

opportunity to explore the colourful exhibitions, and take part in the exciting activities 

and games around the school campus, which were organized by teachers and students. 

The afternoon session commenced with a prize presentation to outstanding students 

and parents. Rounding off the afternoon were performances by the Chinese instrument 

ensemble and a fashion show which were highly praised. This was followed by the 

heartwarming PTA Barbecue. The highlight of the second day of the two-day long 

celebrations was the home-coming of the alumni – a delightful event as students from 

past and present joined together to affirm their unbreakable bond with their alma mater. 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt thanks to all teachers and 

students for your unfailing support to the school.  

 

For the HKDSE results, the no. of level 5 or above got last year was nearly triple of 

that the year before. Two students were admitted to University of Hong Kong and The 

Hong Kong Polytechnic University. With determination, I am sure that our students 

will be able to perform even better in learning and develop their untapped potential. To 

enhance students’ whole-person development, some new programmes for different 

levels will be held this year as follows: 



Levels Programmes 

S1  Orientation Camp and Circle Times 

 Uniform Teams (Scouts, Red Cross and Air Cadets) 

 Sports and Aesthetic Activities 

S2  Team Building Day Camp 

 Sports Programme 

 Chinese Instruments Class 

S3  Community Services 

S4 – S6  Career Expo 

 

The efforts made by the PTA is highly valued. I would like to take this opportunity to 

express my sincere gratitude to the Chairperson, Ms Stefania Gabriel, as well as all the 

executive members of the PTA who have offered their unfailing support to our school. 

I must also show my deepest appreciation to all the teachers and parents for their hard 

work in making Sir EK a warm and supportive environment for students to learn and 

flourish.  
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